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AGREEMENT FOR THE PROVISION OF 

DIRECTED ENHANCED SERVICES 
H1N1 VACCINATION PROGRAMME – 

JCV1 PRIORITY GROUPS 
 
 
 
All Practice Managers should have recently received a letter headed as 
above from Phil Kitching, Primary Care Manager, NHS Sheffield.   
 
Please be aware that for those practices who wish to participate in the 
Directed Enhanced Services H1N1 Vaccination Programme, the lead 
principal GP should sign, print their name and date the document 
and return the whole document to NHS Sheffield by Friday 27 
November 2009.   
 
Please note that the 2 week turnaround from receipt of documentation 
to return of signed documentation to the PCT is a nationally agreed 
timescale and forms part of the DES directions.   
 
Any practice wishing to take part in the vaccination programme, but 
unable to sign and return the document by the stated deadline should 
contact Phil Kitching on (0114) 3051147 or 3051149 as soon as 
possible to discuss this.   
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